
"To effectively promote the safety, health, and well-being of our residents" 
 

 
 
 
TO:  Honorable County Commissioners 
  Scott Arneson, County Administrator 
 
FROM:  Jess L. Greenwood, P.E. – Public Works Director 
 
RE:  03 September 2024 County Board Meeting - CONSENT AGENDA 

Final Contract for C.P. 025-924-001, 2024 Traffic Marking 
 
Date:  28 August 2024 
 
Summary 
It is requested that the County Board approve the attached resolution to accept and approve final 
payment of the 2024 Traffic Marking contract, C.P. 025-924-001. 
 
Background 
This contract provided for the installation of pavement markings on various roadways throughout the 
County.  The contractor for this project was Sir Lines-A-Lot, LLC from Edina, MN.  The original contract 
amount was $444,470.70, and the final contract amount is $410,534.15.  Final payment to the contractor is 
$20,526.71 for C.P. 025-924-001. The completed contract is 92.3% of the original contract amount. 
 
Alternatives 
 None. 

 
Recommendations 
It is the recommendation of staff that the County Board approve the attached resolution and finalize this 
contract.  

Jess L. Greenwood, P.E. 
Public Works Director – County Engineer 
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